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Panthers Class Learning Journey 

Week beginning 1st July 2019 

 
ENGLISH: 

The children will:  

 Learn about relative clauses 

 Learn how to accurately proof read 

 

MATHS: 

Year 4 will learn to: 

 Describe positions on a 2-D grid as coordinates in the first quadrant 

 Plot specified points and draw sides to complete a given polygon 

 Describe movements between positions as translations of a given unit to the 

left/right and up/down 

 

SCIENCE 

 This week Y4 will begin to work scientifically and will make careful observations 

of leaves, bark, buds, tree shape and flowers. They will use these observations 

to classify the plants and will record this information using keys 

 

TOPIC 

 Our topic for the summer term focuses on World War 2. Y4 will learn about the 

experiences of Jewish children during the war 

 

PE 

 Year 4 will be developing their skills through a range of sport including athletics 

and swimming. 

 

INFORMATION 

 Please remind your child to bring in their PE kit every Tuesday and their 

swimming kit every Thursday. 

 

HOMEWORK: 

Homework will be given out by Wednesday and is due back by Tuesday the 

following week. Homework activities generally consolidate what has already been 

learnt in the week so the children should be able to complete it independently. 

However, should your child find it too challenging please let me know. It is expected 

that children will read, practise their spellings and/or timestables every night.  

Thank you 

Mrs Kuevi 

 

 

 


